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Product Bulletin: March 26, 2020

Subject: Front Upper Rail Change

Stoughton Trailers has redesigned the upper front rail for dry van trailers. This
running change will be implemented over the next few months, beginning next
week in the Stoughton plant. The old profile will only be used if the specified
trailer requires roof liner. This redesigned rail will help further prevent water
intrusion as well as improve the fit-up to the front corners.

Current Design » New Design

Please contact your sales representative if you have any questions.



